
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL  DATE 19 February 2020 
 
15.1 Notice of Motion Cr Marcus Pearl – Parking Management in Port 
Melbourne  
 
 
Question from Councillor Pearl 
Councillor Pearl asked when was the parking in this area last reviewed? 
 
Response 
A full review of parking in this area (The Boulevard, The Bend and Cumberland Road) was 
last completed in 2015 as part of the Port Melbourne/Garden City Strategic Parking 
Neighbourhood review. Since this time, individual community members had been unable to 
secure sufficient support in the local community through a jointly signed letter to trigger a 
subsequent review of the on-street parking controls.  


